
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Hyrum City Council will hold a public hearing, Thursday, April 

20, 2017, in response to a petition filed by Brian Hall (Legrand 

Johnson Construction aka Kilgore Companies), Mayor Stephanie 

Miller (Hyrum City Corporation), Craig Thornley, and Randy 

Anderson (Jack B. Parsons Companies) proposing the annexation of 

182.39 acres more or less of real property, located between 

approximately between approximately Highway 101 and 400 North 

between 840 East and 1375 East Hyrum. 
 

 

Said hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council 

Chambers, 60 West Main, Hyrum, Utah.  A copy of the complete 

description of the property may be reviewed at the Hyrum City 

Office, 60 West Main, weekdays, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 

5:00 p.m. or at www.hyrumcity.org. 

 

   

 

     ____________________________ 

     Stephanie Fricke 

     City Recorder 
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